## Hau, Lucy

Subject:

FW: Council Expenses

From: karen

Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2013 5:48 PM

To: Mayor & Councillors

Cc: Cane, Trinela; Huycke, Stephen; Pettit, Martha; Bavington, Kitty; Donna Bush

Subject: Council Expenses

This email is in lieu of a formal deputation regarding Councillor Expenses.

I have spoken to many people and also members on the MVCRA and all have said that they do not agree that alcohol should be an expense that is reimbursed.

There is a liability issue and also the fact that taxpayers are paying for the drinks.

I believe many private companies have the same policy. I hope tonight that it will be up for discussion and not just voted on quickly.

Regards Karen Rea Donna Bush